
Date: 05.07.2016 

VIRENDRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

70, Timarpur Road, Delhi-54 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Subject: Corrigendum regarding Id-ul-Fitr Holiday 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 In succession to the school holiday list 2016 the auspicious day of Id-ul-Fitr will 

be observed on Thursday, 7
th
 July, 2016 instead of Wednesday, 6

th
 July, 2016 due to 

change in the schedule of appearance of moon. Hence, you are informed that the school 

shall remain closed on 6
th
 July, 2016 & 7

th
 July, 2016. School shall re-open as usual on 

Friday, 8
th
 July, 2016. Fees counter shall remain open as usual on 6

th
 July, 2016. 

 

Principal 

 

 


